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18th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Class 4,  

  

PARENT TEACHER CONSULTATION EVENINGS 

 

We are now able to rearrange the previously postponed Class 4 Parent Teacher Consultation 

Evenings. These will take place on either Tuesday 30th November or Wednesday 1st December. 

This is an opportunity to discuss how children have settled into their year group, progress 

made in the Autumn Term and how parents can further support their children at home.  

 

The previous set appointments have been deleted as just changing the dates and keeping the 

same times might not have worked for everyone so re-signing up is the best way. We have 

set up a new online appointment system. This will allow you to choose a 10-minute slot and 

sign up using your child’s name. Using this system confirms your appointment and so there 

will be no confirmation from school. Prior to the meeting a link to join your parents’ evening 

will be sent out to your email. The link will be the same for everyone in the class and so the 

teacher will be restricted to the 10-minute slot as other parents will be waiting in the lobby 

for their appointment. 

The link for the class sign up is: 

 

Class 4 parents (with Mrs Barrick): Class 4 Parents' Evening  

 

Please ensure that you have signed up by Friday 26th November when the signing up will 

close. Please remember that you are always welcome to contact school at any time during 

the year if specific issues relating to your child require discussion. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely   

 

   
Alison Oxtoby   

Head Teacher 
 

All school letters, news and events calendar can be found on the school’s website: www.dunswellacademy.co.uk 
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D48AFAC2FAAFDCE9-class8

